Waterman, Robert - WHD

From: Wei, Jonathan <jonathan.wei@emory.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 9:10 PM

To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: Work-Study Program of the Child Labor Regulations - Comment

Control Number: 1235-0024
Agency: Wage and Hour Division, Department of Labor

After reviewing the information provided in the supplementary information section of proposed extension
page found at the link at the end of this comment, | believe that the required paperwork is important in
insuring students aged between 14 and 16 are not taken advantage of by employers and in insuring their
schooling is not materially impacted by their employment. Given the reality that many low-income students
are not necessarily aware when their employment interferes with their schooling (and to a lesser extent
health), it is important for the government to oversee the process and protect students. By having teacher-
coordinator, employer, and student sign an agreement, it is less likely that the employer takes advantage of
the student with a teacher-coordinator intermediary.

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/08/31/2018-19022/agency-information-collection-
activities-comment-request-information-collections-work-study-program
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Child Labor Regulations

www.federalregister.gov

The Department of Labor (DOL) is soliciting comments
concerning a proposed extension to the information
collection request (ICR) titled, “"Work-Study Program of the
Child Labor Regulations.” This comment request is part of
continuing Departmental efforts to reduce paperwork and
respondent burden...

Best Regards,

Jonathan Wei



